From: Lowell Wahl [mailto:lowellwahl@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 10:39 AM

To: PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Comments on crocker wind farm

Lowell Wahl

42264 161 A St.

Clark SD 57225

Ph 605 532 5178

Email lowellwahl@gmail.com

In a news release crocker wind farm statement that the many miles of gravel proposed to be built across the grasslands
of Clark county and the towers are temporary. If we look at other wimd farms we know that this a permanent
development and will be here long after there useful life. Crocker wind farm also stated that disruption of the
environment and wildlife would be on 1.5 acres per tower. Studies down by personal of SDFWS show that disruption of
the environment and wildlife occur up to 300 meters in all directions from the tower, which would be 70 acres. These
falsehoods by crocker need to be addressed. In letters sent to crocker wind farm by personal of the SDFWS their
assessment was that these towers not be built on one of a kind grasslands, but on farmed ag. land where the wildlife
and environment has already been degraded. | agree with that statement. Also the infrastructure by these ag. lands
would be better suited to handle all of the extra traffic.

With these and many other reason | request that these permits be denied.

| live and own land on sec.11 118-58 northern Clark county.

Lowell Wahl




